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The long standing condominiums in Century City, 2160 Century 
Park East, 2170 Century Park East,2220 Ave of the Stars, 2222 Ave 
of the Stars, have gone up in value because Residential single family 
housing in Los Angeles is expensive, and condominium alternatives 
are always finding many entry level buyers. Many condominiums in 
these Century City Condominium towers are being remodeled and 
looking gorgeous. Visit my video on you tube about Century City, or 
on my website http://www.caronschwartz.com and you will see 
beautiful interiors that Los Angeles home buyers are buying up. 
With the wonderful amenities these buildings offer, tennis, swim-
ming pools, valet parking, 24 hour staff, fitness centers and gyms 
they are wonderful Central locations in Los Angeles to live. In addi-
tion there are wonderful locations at Park Place Condominiums ,Le 
Parc Condominiums 10100-10128 Empyrean Way, Century Hill 
Condominiums, Century Woods Condominiums, and The Century 
Condominiums. Rising quickly is 1000 Santa Monica Blvd with its 
40 floors, and soon to be built Waldorf Astoria Close by. Living in 
Century City you are 5 minutes from Beverly Hills, 20 minutes to the 
ocean, and 25 minutes to downtown Los Angeles. http://
www.centurycitycondostoday.com   http://wwwcaronschwartz.com 
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